
Area 5 Central Youth RFP Questions 

1. Can Youth Programs utilize the MAP program offered by Adult Ed.?

Yes, all Youth Programs are encouraged to have enrolled participants complete the MAP 
program as a recognized credential. For further information concerning the MAP program 
and participant enrollment please contact Courtney Monnette at 
courtney.monnette@accs.edu. 

       2.   Are youth providers required to serve entire counties or can the service area be 
more specific?

When responding to the PY22 Youth RFP it is not required to serve an entire county, but 
the RFP response must clarify and go in depth about what portion of the county will be 
served. 

       3.   Will any consideration be given to extending the Youth RFP past the Thursday 
March 31, 2022, deadline?

No, unfortunately the current deadline of Thursday, March 31, 2022, will not be extend to a 
later date and all RFP responses must be turned in before this date at 4:30 pm.

       4.    Who should Letters of Support be addressed to?

Letters of Support should be addressed to Phee Friend, Governors Local Workforce Area's 
(GLWA) Area Board Manager.
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